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Actively Sourcing New Projects focusing on Technology, Uranium, Graphite, Diamonds and 
Lithium. 

August 20, 2015 -- (“TBO” or the “Company”) (TBO—TSX.V) wishes to announce that the 
company has been actively searching for additional projects.  These new areas have been 
narrowed down to technology, uranium, graphite, diamonds and lithium.  At this time no new 
project has been identified or completed. 

Jim Nelson, President, states, “Management has been actively searching for projects that will fit 
the criteria for the company.  We feel that the focus has narrowed and we anticipate being able to 
close on a new project in the near future. While continuing to weather the storm in the junior 
market we still believe there is ample room for growth and relish the opportunity to increase 
shareholder value with a new and exciting acquisition” 
 
 
If you would like to be added to Turbo’s news distribution list, please send your email address 
to info@turbocapitalinc.com 
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